
20 of our members met at the new Cafe Vico, on October 13th from
4:30-6:30 pm for a wonderful evening of chatting, eating and drinking.
We met upstairs and Chef Marco reserved the whole upstairs area for our party.
Chef Marco and his staff served an assortment of appetizers, a great pepperoni pizza, and the evening closed with a surprise birthday cake for Patrice Tedescko!
Everyone was having such a good time that I had to announce that it was 6:45 pm and we had to leave! 
Hope to see everyone at out next Mixer!

Barry Rabinowitz


